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From 6 – 21 April 2018, the SOFWERX 
ThunderDrone team facilitated demonstrations in 
Fort Bragg, North Carolina for Counter Unmanned 
Aerial Systems (C-UAS). Twenty-five companies 
attended the event, showing eighteen systems. 

Over one hundred government persons were 
welcomed to observe these demonstrations and to 
provide feedback. Select technologies will be invited 
to the final ThunderDrone event RPE III, Game 
of Drones in June 2018, where cash prizes will be 
awarded to the winners.

6-21 April 2018 Event Outcomes

sofwerx.org

ThunderDrone RPE II: Outdoor 
Demonstrations

 
•   ThunderDrone RPE II provided an opportunity for    
     companies to prove the maturity and performance of  
     their hardware.

•   The outdoor demonstratoin connected government  
     and industry to discuss C-UAS technology.

•   25 companies attended representing 18 separate  
     systems.

•   Downselected companies will continue to the final  
     ThunderDrone event.


